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Amherst County to Participate in Operation Green Light for Veterans 

Amherst County Administrative Offices are pleased to announce their participation in Operation Green Light for Veterans 
by illuminating the Amherst County Administration Building, the Amherst County Courthouse, and the Goodwin Building 
with green lights from November 6-12. This initiative, led by the National Association of Counties (NACo), raises 
awareness about the unique challenges faced by many veterans. Information about resources available to veterans at the 
state and federal levels will be shared on social media and the county’s website throughout the week as well.  

Community members are encouraged to participate by changing one light bulb in their home or business to a green bulb. 
This can be an exterior light for those passing by to see or an interior light to spark conversation with friends or customers. 
Shining a green light lets our veterans know they are seen, appreciated, and supported.  

Counties and residents across the country are sharing their participation on social media using the hashtag 
#OperationGreenLight.  

For more information on Operation Green Light, click here.  

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434) 946-9400. 
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